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Thursday, 27 June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As our Y5 and Y6 pupils have been part of the Schools Singing Programme this year with the 

Sheffield Cathedral, we have been invited to sing at the Cathedral on Monday 8th July. We will 

be leaving school after morning registration and we will be walking into town. The children 

will have a tour of the Cathedral and then eat their lunch there, so they will need to bring a 

packed lunch. If your child has free school meals a lunch will be ordered for them.  

The children will be singing at 12pm and then they will return to school in the afternoon. This 

an amazing opportunity for our pupils to showcase their work in music this year and is 

completely free. Please return the permission slip as soon as possible to the office.  

 

 

Thank you 

Mr Rowe and Mrs Ray 

 

Name __________________________________________________      Y5 
I give my child permission to attend this trip to the Cathedral.   □ 

Signed_____________________________________ 
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